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6 May 2020
Change of Date for Removal from ASX Official List

Melbourne — 6 May 2020: LatAm Autos Limited (ASX: LAA) (LAA or the Company) provides the
following update in relation to the Company’s removal from the ASX Official List (De-Listing).

The last day of trading in the Company’s securities was at close of trading on Tuesday, 5 May 2020. As
a result of all conditions for the De-Listing having been met, the Company is now scheduled to be
removed from the ASX Official List after market closes on Friday, 8 May 2020.

The issue of 38,010,909 new shares applied for by Perennial under the shortfall facility are now
intended to be issued on Monday, 11 May 2020.

-Ends-

For and on behalf of the Board of Directors and for further information, please contact:

Melanie Leydin

Company Secretary

+61 3 9692 7222
investors@latamautos.com

About LatAm Autos (ASX: LAA)

LatAm Autos is a leading online car transaction market place with operations in Mexico, Ecuador and Peru. LatAm Autos is
capitalising on the shift of automotive classifieds advertising to online channels, whilst providing ancillary services to car
buyers such as finance, insurance and car tracking technology through its Motorfy brand. For more information on LatAm
Autos, please visit its website: www.latamautos.com.
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